PureCycle/Rangeview Water Hydrant Testing (May 1, 2023)
We have been advised by PureCycle/Rangeview Water that hydrant testing will take place in the community beginning this week.  Additional information regarding timing and locations affected may be located on their website at:
https://www.arcgis.com/apps/dashboards/241b162248b546208d09aa979f5e6e4f
In addition, they have also advised that they are upgrading the Pump Station PLC and Alarming.
This is proactive as the existing equipment is obsolete and spare parts are no longer supported.  They don't expect water service disruption but it could happen. To avoid water service disruption it would be helpful to conserved water during daytime hours on Thursday, May 4th. (Likely not a good time to test out the irrigation system.)

Announcement:  Elbert & Highway 86 Metropolitan District Board Meeting:  June 5, 2023
There will be a Board Meeting of the Elbert & Highway 86 Metropolitan District Tuesday, June 6, 2023 at 6:00 at the Legacy Academy, 1975 Legacy Circle, Elizabeth CO 80107.  The meeting agenda is attached;  all interested residents are encouraged to attend.

